
From: PFLAG Door County
To: ETF SMB Board Feedback
Subject: Remove the exclusion for transgender health care
Date: Tuesday, August 21, 2018 9:11:39 PM

Dear Members of the Group Insurance Board,

Please remove the exclusion for transgender health care!  

It is imperative for the health of the employee members and the financial 
success of the ETF for these medically necessary services to be covered in the 
plan 2019 and in subsequent years. Therefore, I urge you to vote to remove the 
exclusion of procedures, services, and supplies related to surgery and sex 
hormones associated with gender reassignment at the August 22nd meeting. 

Sandy Brown, President
-- 
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